
Feedback Request for Clinical Trial Site 

Experience 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to improve the 

experience of participants in our clinical trials, we are reaching out to request your feedback on 

your recent experience at our trial site. 

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help enhance the quality of our services. We would 

appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Overall impression of the trial site 

• Communication with staff 

• Comfort and accessibility of the facilities 

• Any challenges you encountered 

• Suggestions for improvement 

Please respond by [insert deadline] to ensure your feedback is considered in our evaluations. You 

can reply to this email or contact us at [insert contact information]. 

Thank you for your participation and for helping us improve our clinical trial process. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Organization]  

[Contact Information] 


